Acharya Shri Mahapragya Institute of Excellence, Asind

Invitation for NAAC Inspection

Dear Parents and Stakeholders,

We are pleased to inform you that our institution will be undergoing a NAAC
(National Assessment and Accreditation Council) inspection on 14 -15
October. This inspection is a significant step towards enhancing the quality of
education and facilities we provide to our students.

We would like to invite you to participate in this important event, as your
feedback and insights are invaluable to us. Your presence will not only reflect
our collaborative efforts but also strengthen our commitment to continuous
improvement.

Details of the Event:

o Date: [14 — 15 October]
o Venue: [Acharya Shri Mahapragya Institute of Excellence]

We look forward to your presence and support during this crucial time.
Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

[Dr. Sankarsan Panda]

[Director - IQAC]
98296-25844
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